
Kit Carson Electric Cooperative will be having a  
PLANNED POWER OUTAGE on Tuesday 
July 08, 2025 in the Amalia and Sunshine 
Substations

On Tuesday, July 08, 2025, KCEC will conduct a planned 
power outage affecting all members on the Amalia and Sunshine 
Substations. Crews will perform annual substation maintenance.

Affected  area: 

Sunshine Substation affected areas: Questa (Northbound from 
Wildcat's Den at Abra Road on Highway 522), North to Sunshine 
Valley, El Rito (Latir Road), Cerro, and Costilla.
Amalia Substation affected areas: Members in Amalia and Ventero

Reason: KCEC Crews will be performing annual substation 
maintenance

•Date: Tuesday July 08, 2025
•   Time:  3:00 am–6:00 am

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CALL KIT CARSON

ELECTRIC COOP @ (575) 758-2258.THANK YOU FOR YOUR PATIENCE. 




